No reply.

THE UNIVERSITY OF LIVERPOOL

FROM THE PROFESSOR



SCHOOL OF HISPANIC STUDIES THE UNIVERSITY LIVERPOOL TELEPHONE: ROYAL 6022

2nd May 1956.

Dear Russell-Gebbett,

May I congratulate you on the excellent programme you have arranged for the Second Conference of the Anglo-Catalan Society. It makes me regret all the more my not being able to attend. I am glad, however, that Liverpool will be represented by Gubern, and I wish the Conference every success.

Yours sincerely,

Mule some.

Mr. P. Russell-Gebbett, Dept. of Spanish, The University, Nottingham.